
NOTICE INVITING EOI 
 
HLL Lifecare Limited, a Mini Ratna Central Public Sector Enterprise under the 
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India invites Expression of Interest 
(EoI) on or before 07.08.2013, 15.00Hrs from Individual Trainers/ Training 
Organizations of National/ International repute with proven track record for 
providing Technical as well as Behavioral Trainings for employees. 
 
Interested applicants are requested to sent detailed profile, client list along with 
credentials and financial implications to the below mentioned address. For further 
details please visit our website www.lifecarehll.com. Any subsequent 
changes/amendments will be published only on website. 
 
Manager (HR) 
HLL Lifecare Limited 
B 14-A, Sector-62, Dist.Gautam Budh Nagar 
Noida (UP)-201307 Tel: 0120-4071500 
Visit us at http://www.lifecarehll.com/ 

 

    

http://www.lifecarehll.com/

